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Extension of the Telephonic Signature Waiver 10/09/2020 

Program Impact: CA and NA 

This Urgent Bulletin is being issued to inform staff that the Food and Nutrition Service (FNS) has 
approved an extension of the Telephonic Signature Waiver to allow for a verbal attestation in 
lieu of a signature on the application form.   

The telephonic signature waiver applies to all CA and NA application signature requirements 
and will remain in effect until further notice.  For additional information, see the Verbal 
Attestation of Signature Desk Aid 

Please contact the FAA Policy Support Team by phone at (602) 774-5523 or by e-mail at FAAPolicyMgmt@azdes.gov with any 
questions or concerns regarding this broadcast. 

Please consider the environment before printing this broadcast. 
(20-0650D) 

https://dbmefaapolicy.azdes.gov/Archived_Policy/baggage/Verbal_Attestation_of_Signature_Desk_Aid.pdf
https://dbmefaapolicy.azdes.gov/Archived_Policy/baggage/Verbal_Attestation_of_Signature_Desk_Aid.pdf

